
SCHOOL OF BUSINESS & ECONOMICS DISCUSS CO·OPERATION WITH 
ASIAN INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT (AIM) 
MANILA PHILIPPINES, 28 - 31 May 2008 

The Dean and a delegation from SBE 

visited AIM to hold further discussions on 

an MOU (previously MOA). The Dean 

had a meeting with the President of AIM, 

Francis G. Estrada and several high 

officials of AIM to discuss further ties. 

The MOU is planned to be signed on 

December 2008. The discussion 

included case study enhancement which 

is an AIM expertise. During the morning 

session , meetings with counterparts from 

Universiti Kebangsan Malaysia (UKM), 

University of Indonesia, TAPMI India & 

Xavier Labour Relations institute, India 

were also held to discuss the possibility 

of collaborative research . The Delegation 

also attended the AIM Forum which was 

held at the AIM Conference Centre in 

Manila where many papers were 

presented. Numerous industry experts 

shared their experience on the success 

in their respective fields. 




